2025 CHIPPEWA RIVER WATERSHED EDUCATION DAY

Explore, Learn, and  Protect Our River!

The Chippewa River Watershed Alliance and the Isabella Conservation District would like to extend an invitation to attend our Chippewa River Watershed Education Day.  The event will be held at the Chipp-A-Waters Park located at 1403 W. High Street in Mt. Pleasant on Saturday, September 6, 2025, from 12:00 – 5:00 p.m.  

This engaging and educational event will focus on water quality, conservation, and the heath of the Chippewa River.  This family friendly event will provide interactive learning experiences, hands-on demonstrations, activities, local music talent,  and expert discussions to raise awareness about the importance of maintaining a clean and healthy watershed.

Join local environmental experts, educators, and conservation groups and agencies as they present hands-on activities that highlight:
· Water testing and monitoring
· The impact of pollution and runoff
· The importance of native plants
· Conservation efforts and how you can help

Participants will have the chance to explore the river, observe aquatic life, and discover how small actions can make a big difference in protecting our local waterways.  This event is free and open to all ages- perfect for students, families, and anyone who loves the outdoors.

Come connect with the Chippewa River, learn about its role in our environment, and become a steward for clean water.  

Looking for a free, fun, educational event to attend this summer? Look no further than the 3rd annual Chippewa River Water Festival! 

For more information or to volunteer please contact Crystal Beutler at crystal.beutler@mi.nacdnet.net or call 989-772-5927 ext.3

This project has been funded in part through Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy’s Nonpoint Source Program.
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